News 

Fitness Center Hours - Fitness Center Hours beginning Monday, January 14 are:

 

Monday –Thursday         6:30am-9pm

Friday                           6:30am-6pm

Saturday                       1-4pm

Sunday                         4-9pm

 

Reach Your Peak! -Reach Your Peak Fitness Contest begins Monday, January 21 and ends Friday, March 14. There are separate contests for students and for faculty/staff.

All you have to do is fill out a card each time you work out (limit 7 per week) and drop it in the correct container. There will be weekly drawings for prizes and the top two male and female students, and top male and female faculty and staff will get a gift package at the end. Anyone who works out at least three times each week receives a t-shirt, anyone who works out four or more times a week receives a t-shirt and drawstring backpack. Athletic workouts and activity classes do not count!

Come by the Fitness Center for more information.

New Health Center Hours – The Heath Center is now open Monday through Thursday from 8:30 a.m.- noon and 1-4 p.m.  Friday hours are 8:30 a.m.-12:30 p.m. 

Doctors’ hours have not changed and are still Tuesday and Thursday from 1-2 p.m. (approximate times).

Hellos and Goodbyes

Welcome… to Geraldo H. Garcia, senior financial accountant in the Business Office. 

Moving around…Jean Constable has moved to the Provost’s Office as director of institutional research and Annette Roecker has moved to Tschope Hall as secretary to the departments of business admin/economics,  education, and kinesiology. 
Farewell… to Jonathan Bohmann, chemistry; Gerald Woodruff, football; Lee Shands, residence life; and Karren Rotan, Tschoepe Hall .
Thank you!

Special Thanks to the Maintenance Department - The Administrative Professional Support Staff at TLU would like to send a great big THANK YOU to the Maintenance Department for taking down the nativity scene and wreath.  We, and certainly the entire University community, truly appreciate all the hard work you do for the University.

Thank You - Our family would like to thank you for your kindness over the recent loss of our mother (Ilene Burroughs). We are so blessed to have such wonderful friends that care so much.

 Thanks for your thoughts and prayers.  May you feel God’s love and blessings on you and your family, and may the special gifts of health, peace, joy and happiness be yours throughout the year.

 
Thanks again,

Karen Gold

